
 

 

Divorce 

 
Under UK law, the courts are required to take pension benefits into account when assessing 
and distributing marital assets on divorce. As a result, your CPS benefits will be taken into 
account if you get divorced. 

 

If you are currently in the process of getting divorced, please contact the Pensions Office 
directly to request a Transfer Statement for the purposes of Divorce. This will be given 
priority by the Casework administrators, who will endeavour to get this to you as soon as 
possible. 

 

Write to us 

All written requests for a Pension Valuation for Divorce purposes should be sent to: 

 

Pensions Administration 

4 Mill Lane 

Cambridge 

CB2 1RZ 

 

Email us 

All emailed requests for a Pension Valuation for Divorce purposes should be sent to: 

pensionsonline@admin.cam.ac.uk 

 

 

Pensions Administration 

4 Mill Lane 

Cambridge 

CB2 1RZ 
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